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CEMVN-ODT-C                                           18 July 2024 
 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 24-85 
 
 

GULF INTRACOASTAL WATERWAY 
MORGAN CITY-PORT ALLEN ALTERNATE ROUTE 

PORT ALLEN LOCK 
 
Mariners are advised that Port Allen Lock will be closed to 
navigation beginning at 7:00 a.m. on Tuesday, 30 July 2024 through 
7:00 p.m. on Saturday, 3 August 2024, and again at 7:00 a.m. on 
Monday, 12 August 2024 through 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, 15 August 
2024, so that a U.S. Government Maintenance Unit can make 
additional repairs to the gate anchorage.  
 
Port Allen Lockmaster, Adam McFarlain, can be reached at      
(225) 343-3752 for up-to-date closure information.  The points of 
contact with the New Orleans District are Victor Landry at    
(504) 862-2407 and Robert Swayze at (504) 862-2060. 
 
 
                                //signed// 
                            
                            
                                MICHELLE C. DAIGLE 
                                Chief, Technical Support Branch             
                                Operations Division 
  


